[image: image1.jpg]Py

YOUNG
QUILTERS




PHOTO PERMISSIONS – YOUNG QUILTER VOLUNTEER AGREEMENT

Taking photos of Young Quilters during sewing workshops and sharing these images is a great way of celebrating achievements and recording memories. It is important to understand that a photograph (where the person is identifiable) is personal data so we must follow best practice to keep it safe. There are certain steps we must take when taking photographs and whilst managing them. The Guild has written guidelines to help you, these can be found on our website: YQ16 Guidance for photographing and sharing images of young people.
It is the responsibility of the YQ Rep, YQ Group Leader or a designated volunteer to take and manage photographs of Young Quilters. They must sign the contract below to confirm they agree to work in line with the guidelines stated in the document YQ16. 
	I confirm that I have read and agreed to follow the guidelines and best practice set out in YQ16 Guidance for photographing and sharing images of young people. 

Name:

Signed:

Date:




Please return this form by email or post to the Young Quilter Project Leader:

yqpl@quiltersguild.org.uk 
YQPL

The Quilters’ Guild of the British Isles      

St Anthony’s Hall, 

Peasholme Green, 

YORK 

YO1 7PW
The Quilters’ Guild of the British Isles      Tel 01904 613242 
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